Anne Cook

From: Brenda Meade <brendameade@coquilletribe.org>

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 2:05 PM

To: Terri Porcaro; Mark Johnston; Judy Duffy; Anne Cook; Kelle Little; Bridgett Wheeler;
Fauna Larkin; Mark Gagnon; Becky Cantrell; Jon Ivy; Kay Collins; Derek Mollier

Cc: Brett Kenney; Tribal Council; Larry Simpson

Subject: Message for all CIT Boards and Committees

Dai s’la! (Greetings friends!)

Please see my message below in regards to any upcoming meetings and if you could, please share this message with the Chairman’s
of the Board/Committees that you support.

I know many of you may already be implementing safe practices, but | want to be sure we are all following these guidelines.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Shuenhalni!
Brenda Meade

Dear Tribal committees, advisory boards, councils and task force members,

As you know, the Tribe is in unprecedented times, and your Tribal Council is working diligently to address and
balance our current fiscal situation with Tribal member programs and services while still supporting the health
and well-being of our Tribal members, staff and community members.

One of the items that Tribal Council has decided, with the support of our department directors, is that we will
move forward with only virtual committee, board and Youth Council meetings for the remainder of year
2020. We have seen how this technology has worked for our staff and for Tribal and state agencies, and we
are confident that the Tribal advisory groups, with director support, can move forward in this direction.

We appreciate all of the work that these groups have done to support Tribal work, and we look forward to
hearing from you all soon.

For now, take care and stay healthy!
Shuenhalni!

Brenda Meade
Chairman
Coquille Indian Tribe



